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In the middle of living for God's glory, it's always, "________________

thing after another" trying to steal the glory!

Daniel has to see past moments of a troubled future to recognize God's

________________ on display.

Faith isn't troubled by things happening in the world, but troubled by

________________ things happening to the world.

Beginning with chapter 7, God changed the ________________ Daniel

was writing in.

In the middle of what is terrifying, change our language to

_______________ God who is for us.

If all you can see is overwhelming you, keep watching because that's a

place to _________________ God at work.

Before Daniel understood the ________________ of it all, Daniel

needed to see God over it all.

ONE THING AFTER ANOTHER

DANIEL 7:1–17 | BRO. BARRY RALEY
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"After this I looked and there was a vast multitude from every nation, tribe, people, and language..."

New to NFBC? 

Let's Connect!

Scan ME

Annie Armstrong Easter Offering

Update: $15,945

Goal: $20,000



The AAEO goes to support North

American Missionaries through the

North American Mission Board. For

more information, please visit

anniearmstrong.org.



There will be a meeting this afternoon at 4:30 pm to encourage, equip, and exhort. For more information

please see Jeff Robinson or Eric Rogers.

VBS: Planning for VBS 2022 is underway and we are looking for one of the most precious resources

required for a successful VBS—Volunteers. Please check the bulletin board outside Pastor Barry's office for

complete information and opportunities.

Bye Bye Bash: Wednesday, May 18th will be the final night of the semester for NFKids Wednesday nights.

This will be our year-end celebration and will include bounce house, sprinklers, games, food, fun, and

fellowship. All NFKids and their families are invited to attend.

MOPS/MOPSnext End of Semester Meeting: The final meeting this semester for the group will be held

Thursday, May 19 from 6 to 8 pm. All moms are invited to attend. Stop by and see what all the fun is about!

The group meets on the third Thursday of each month and will resume in the fall semester on Sept. 15. 

We are excited to celebrate 8th, 12th, and college/technical school graduates on May 22, 2022. We will

celebrate their hard work during both services. There will be a reception for all family members of

graduates beginning at 12:00 pm, May 22. Please send two pictures of your graduates to

jacobmudd@nfbcauburn.com. 

Have you checked out the Foundations podcast yet? Foundations: A Christ-Centered Parenting Journey

has a new podcast that is available on Apple podcasts, Spotify podcasts, and through nfbcauburn.com.

New episodes drop each week. 

The Logan County Ministerial Association and the Cumberland Presbyterian Churches of Logan County are

hosting a free worship event tonight at 6 pm at First Baptist Church, Russellville, featuring the Bethel

University Renaissance Singers. Doors open at 5 pm. 

The National Day of Prayer is scheduled for Thursday, May 5, 2022 at First Christian Church in Russellville.

The prayer gathering will begin at noon. Join with our sister churches in praying for our community, nation,

and the world. For more information, please email Alex Watkins at alexwatkins@nfbcauburn.com.
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